
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE 
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OF THE CITY OF CRESCENT CITY 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

July 16, 2025 @ 2:00 p.m. 
 
 

There being no business to come before the Oversight Board of 
the Successor Agency to the Redevelopment Agency of the City 

of Crescent City, this meeting has been cancelled. 
 
 

POSTED: 
July 15, 2025 
/s/ Robin Altman, Secretary to the Board 


